
Nursery Tours 

12th December 


10:00 am


Jolly Jumper Day

14th December


Festive Read 

16th December 


8:45 am - Nursery

9:00 am - Infants


12:45 pm - Nursery


Class Parties

19th December


Last Day

20th Dec - 3:30 pm finish


Christmas Holiday 

21st Dec - 4th Jan


First Day Back 

5th January


Nursery Open Evening 

11th January  


5:00 - 6:00 pm


For other important dates, 
please visit the Calendar 

page on our school website.

Churchfields Infants School
Weekly Newsletter 

Autumn Term, Issue 13

9th December 2022

Value of the 
month 


Happiness Growing Together: Every Day In Every Way

Philosophy Friday















          





We are so proud of how the children performed - such a lot of talent 
including, singing dancing, acting and even tumbling! Well done everyone.

Christmas Concerts 

Children in year one and year two 
experienced a live brass recital on 
Wednesday. 


Thank you to RMS Brass Recital for 
coming into school and performing 
for us. 


Can you remember the names of 
the instruments and any other 
facts?

Brass Ensemble



  

Growing Together: Every Day In Every Way

Jolly Jumper Day is on the 14th December. Please don’t feel you have to 
buy a jumper especially for this day – you can wear anything bright and jolly, 
or even decorate an old T-shirt or jumper! 


We look forward to seeing your creations.

Jolly Jumper Day!

The children in Year 2 have been reading about Jub, in the story of her lost happy endings. They 
wrote their own alternative endings to the story.

Year 2 Writing 

On Monday and Wednesday, Reception visited Salway Church. 
We would like to say a big thank you to Ann Burgess for sharing 
the story of the very first Christmas. The children played party 
games such as; pin the tail on the donkey, the conga and pass 
the parcel. They had a fantastic time. 


Thank you to the parents who helped us walk to the church and 
back. We are very proud of the children’s behaviour outside of 
school. 

Reception Visit To Salway Church 

Mrs Anderson said “I am always happy to receive 
a visitor for a Golden Headteacher Award. 


This week I have been very impressed with 
Rayansh who has used interesting vocabulary 
with great effect. 


What a terrifying story!”.



Further to our letter yesterday about Scarlet Fever and  invasive Group A Strep, we have received 
further guidance from the Local Authority. If your child was absent for the flu vaccines, the NHS team 
will be in on Wednesday.


Please read the attached on What to do if your child is unwell.
Phone:  0208 505 0386 


Website: www.churchfieldsinfant.com

E-mail: admin.churchfields-inf@redbridge.gov.uk

Growing Together: Every Day In Every Way

If your child is starting Reception or transferring from infant to junior school in September 2023, you 
must apply online at www.redbridge.gov.uk/schools/school-admissions/.

Application rounds are now open and your application must be submitted by 15th January 2023. 

School Admissions 2023

Following a sharp rise in demand, we have decided to increase the 
number of full-time places we offer at Churchfields Nursery from 
September 2023. We plan to offer 45 full-time places, 15 morning 
places and 15 afternoon places. 


We would like to invite parents and carers to an open evening on 
Wednesday 11th January when you can come and view the nursery, 
chat to the nursery teachers and ask any questions you might have. 
Feel free to drop in between 5 and 6 pm - no need to book.


We also have two nursery tours planned, when you can see the 
nursery in action during the day - on Thursday 8th December and 
Thursday 12th January at 10 am. 


Please contact the school office to book a place on 020 8505 0386 / 
email admin.ChurchfieldsInfants@redbridge.gov.uk. 


Further information about our nursery and an application form can be 
found on the school website under admissions. The deadline for applications is 31st January.

Full-Time Places At Nursery 

What To Do If  Your Child Is Unwell 

You are invited to our Festive Read on Friday 16th December. 

Nursery sessions - 8:45 am & 12:45 pm. 


Infants session - 9:00 am. 

This will be a lovely start to the day for the children and for you.


We would love for you (parents/carers) to wear something festive and bring a favourite festive book to 
read with your child/ren. Please make sure you put your name in all books you bring with you. 


As always, we will also provide a wide selection of books for you to enjoy.

Festive Read 

http://www.redbridge.gov.uk/schools/school-admissions/
tel:020%208505%200386
mailto:admin.ChurchfieldsInfants@redbridge.gov.uk
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